
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others. 

Access Zion’s online giving option at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church  
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-June 15, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Congregational Singing 
    Children’s Time     
    Scripture Presentation 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
    Response Song 
    Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
    Benediction 

Worship Leader:   Frank Howard 
Song Leader:   Lois Yoder    
Speaker:   Steve Bomar 

In Prayer: 
 

God our Father, we give you thanks and praise for fathers young 
and old. We pray for young fathers; may they find courage and per-
severance to balance work, family and faith in joy and sacrifice. We 
pray for fathers whose children are lost or suffering; may they know 
that the God of compassion walks with them in their sorrow. We 
pray for men who are not fathers, but still mentor and guide us with 
their fatherly love and advice. And we remember fathers, grandfa-
thers and great grandfathers who are no longer with us but who live 
forever in our memory and nourish us with their love. Amen. 
 

Pray for those in our congregation who are facing significant health 
issues: difficult treatments, surgery, hospitalization, recovery, or 
end-of-life care. Pray also for their caregivers: for strength, pa-
tience, encouragement and peace during the difficult times. 

Sermon Notes: 

Celebration of Life for Eddie Hooley 

All are welcome at Eddie Hooley’s Celebration of Life 
on July 19 at 11am in the Fellowship Hall at Zion.  

His send-off will feature joy, laughter and strawberry shortcake. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

SUNDAY MORNING SUMMER SCHEDULE 
 

 Children, Youth and Parent’s Fellowship Sunday School will be on 
summer break during July & August. We look forward to starting 
refreshed in September! 

 The Potluck Breakfast Fellowship will also pause for July & August 
and begin again in September. 

 The Extemporaneous Class in the West Skylight Room will continue 
to meet weekly throughout the summer. 

 The Book Study Class in the East Skylight Room will provide an up-
date soon on their plans for July & August. 

 The Worship Service will continue at the regular time of 10:15am. 

 
YOU’RE INVITED: A TASTE OF AMISH COUNTRY 

 

On August 9, an Amish family from Lancaster, PA is bringing their deli-
cious, homemade cooking to the Canby area for a special evening of 
food and fellowship - all for a great cause! Enjoy an authentic Amish 
meal while supporting Mennonite Central Committee (MCC) and Men-
nonite Disaster Service (MDS). 

 Only 100 seats are available 
 $100 per plate 
 Good food, good cause, good company 

Spots will go fast - stay tuned for details on how to reserve yours! 

Sunday 
8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service  

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am   Bible Study via Zoom 
Tuesday, 6:30pm   Zion Leadership Table meeting 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Dorothy Brenneman, Jenna Oyer 
Next week: Vonnie Oyer, Trina Fitzpatrick 
 

Budget Report:  Offering 6/8/25 : $4,796.38 

WORDS OF  

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 
 

PACIFIC NORTHWEST MENNONITE CONFERENCE 
ANNUAL MEETING 

 

The PNMC Annual Meeting is from June 19-22 in Kalispell, Mon-
tana. Zion’s delegates that will be attending are Ken Beachy, Nancy 
Beachy, Craig Gingerich, and Jana Gingerich. Please be praying as 
our delegates consider the resolution: A Call to Discipleship Amidst 
a Culture of Christian Nationalism, as well as for safe travels and 
constructive fellowship amongst all those present.  

 
CREATION CARE TEAM 

 

At the Spring Congregational Business Meeting, the decision was 
made to develop a Congregational Care Team that will partner with 
our pastors in responding to requests for prayer, visitation, hospi-
talizations, and the overall care of our congregation. We are 
pleased to let you know training began this last Wednesday and will 
continue throughout the summer. Please be praying for this team 
as it works through important training and organizational work. We 
look forward to being able to introduce this congregational ministry 
in the near future.  

 

DRIFT CREEK 
 

Summer Camp has begun at Drift Creek! Please be praying for the 
staff and campers as they travel to/from camp, experience and 
share God’s love, and create lasting memories. 

June 15-20: Grades 3 & 4 June 22-27: High School 

 

 
 
Last week’s Pentecost Pancake Breakfast and outdoor worship 
couldn’t have happened without the help of the set-up crew, cooks, 
and clean-up crew (including spur-of-the-moment volunteers). 
Thank you to all of those who made this fun Sunday such a success! 
 
Thank you, Zion, for your generosity of donating about 800 relief 
kits to Mennonite Central Committee!  -Cynthia Hockman-Chupp 


